
MISCELLANEOUS TEXT  (FEC Form 99)

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

 

 

 

 

Mr. Christopher Morse
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission

RE: RFAI Letter August 20, 2015

Dear Mr. Morse,

Please regard this letter as amending our Statement of Organization to reflect our change in status to a hybrid PAC.

Consistent with the stipulated judgement in Carey V. FEC, this committee has established a separate bank account to
deposit and withdraw funds raisted in unlimited amounts from individuals, corporations, labor organizations, and/or
other political committees. The funds maintained in this separate account will not be used to make contributions,
whether direct, in-kind, or via coordinated communications, or coordinated expenditures, to federal candidates or
committees.

I hope this adequately addresses the issue raised in your August 20, 2015 letter.

Sincerely
Randy Goodwin
Treasurer
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